
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 3:45 PM 
To: Ahmad, Amer; Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Gift from Lincoln Park Message and Spa 

Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
Today we received $575 of gift certificates from the referenced business. The gift 
certificates are in denominations of $25 each. We accept these 23 gift certificates on 
behalf of the City of Chicago and will make them available at our front desk to the first 
23 non-staff guests of our office that would like them.  
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Matt 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


